Dear Sir/Madam.

I am writing to voice my strong opposition to aspects of your proposed plan. Specifically, these are the following:

- 3,000 new houses at a 'deeply green' 'sustainable urban extension' referred to as 'Chase Park' (also known as Vicarage Farm) on the open Green Belt countryside next to Trent Park either side of the A110 (Enfield Road) between Oakwood and Enfield town (Policy SP PL 10, pages 80-87, and Figure 3.11);
- 3,000 new houses in a 'sustainable settlement' at Crews Hill with the potential for longer term expansion (Policy SP PL9, pages 77-80 and Concept Plan Figure 3.10);
- 160 homes in Green Belt countryside at Hadley Wood (SA45: Land Between Camlet Way and Crescent Way, Hadley Wood, page 364);
- Industrial and office development in the Green Belt near Rammey Marsh (SA52 page 372);
- 11 hectares of new industrial and storage and distribution use at what is currently agricultural land east of Junction 24 of the M25 at part of new Cottages and Holly Hill Farm within Enfield Chase (SA54, page 374);

I am aware of falling primary school rolls in Edmonton and Enfield and am confused as to why the plan is to build more houses than the government has requested when the population growth does not seem to warrant this.

One of the main reasons my family and I continue to live in Enfield is our access to the green spaces and beautiful woodland surrounding us. This draft plan proposes to turn what is currently as wonderful place to live into an urban sprawl which makes residents' lives poorer.

I would be grateful if you could address my concerns.

Kind regards,